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A project is underway to deliver a new primary school in Denham Court on Commissioners Drive. The school will 
include 44 flexible learning spaces, a library, hall, canteen and covered outdoor learning area.  

Change to weekend construction hours 

In line with the NSW Environmental Planning and Assessment (COVID-19 Development – Construction Work 
Days) Order 2020, School Infrastructure NSW construction sites can operate on weekends and public holidays 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. This is to allow workers to abide by social distancing rules while on construction 
sites, by distributing building work across the week.  

In line with this order, new weekend construction hours for this project will be Saturday and Sunday 7:00am to 
6:00pm, inclusive of Public Holidays. These revised weekend construction hours will commence this weekend. 
Work during these hours will include internal fit out works and external works. 

School Infrastructure NSW will ensure work is considerate of neighbours with noise kept to a minimum. 

Keeping you updated 

Thank you for your understanding during this important work. We welcome any enquiries regarding work at 
Denham Court Public School.   

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
New South Wales. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students 
and supports growth in the local economy. 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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